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Notice of Leaving

Notice is hereby given that Mr. Lee Yeuk Lun Gordon, the former Senior Purchasing
Manager of the Group, have left the Group with effect from 8 October 2013.

Thereafter, he has no further authority to represent and/or to act on our behalf for any
matter whatsoever, and we will not be responsible or liable for any of his acts and
activities.

For enquiries concerning businesses of the Group and Associates and Subsidiaries,
please contact Tao Heung Group directly.

Tao Heung Group
9 Oct 2013



